
 

 

 

29th October 2021 

 

 

 

Re: DP World Melbourne – Reefer Receivals 30th Oct – 6th Nov 2021  

 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

 

Pacific Forum Line (PFL) have been informed by DP World Melbourne that due to congestion and 

forecasted high reefer volume between the period of 30th October to 6th November 2021, the port 

will only allow 3 days reefer receival for the following vessels: 

 

• Northern Guild v139N 

• Hansa Bitburg v2121 

• Majestic ORP9EN1MA 

 

We encourage our customers to regularly check One Stop for receival dates for above those 

impacted vessels. 

 

We apologize for the inconvenience caused and undertake to keep you appraised as this position 

develops. 

 

Thank you in advance for your continued support and cooperation, for any further points of clarity 

please contact your local Pacific Forum Line team. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Pacific Forum Line 


